
MARK YOUR CALENDARS! 
 Mars Area Primary Center’s 

         14th Annual  

   Diaper Drive 

April 4th–April 8th 
Please support our efforts to “Stuff the Bus” in order to 

stock our local food pantry, The Lighthouse Foundation, with 

NEW  DIAPERS! 
 

All students are encouraged to bring in  

NEW sealed packages of diapers.  
 

Diapers will be collected in each classroom:  

Monday, April 4th – Friday, April 8th 

 

On Friday, April 8th all participating students will be invited 

to the Primary Center parking lot to help 

“Stuff the Bus”! 
A.J. Myers will then drive the “Stuffed Bus” 

to The Lighthouse Foundation. 
Please send in NEW DIAPERS & join in the fun! 

 

Don’t miss the chance to help… 

“Stuff the Bus”! 
Open House Night is a great time to bring in your Diapers! 

Thank you in advance for your support! 



 


